
Meet the
Teacher

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Mr Ashraf

Hello, everyone! I am Mr Ashraf and I am delighted to be your new Year 6 teacher!

Originally from England, I moved to Qatar six years ago and it was the best decision I

ever made! I’m looking forward this new school year with all of you and can't wait to

get to know each one of you. Enjoy your summer holidays to the fullest, and I look

forward to meeting you on the first day of school! You will have a great time in Year 6

and we hope to make it a year you will never forget!

About me

I’m really looking forward to our topics

about: The Titanic, Ancient Greece

and South America. There will be

oppurtunities to demonstrate your art

and computer skills in these lessons. I

am especially looking forward to our

exit points where we get to show off

our work from the year.

fun facts about me:
1.  I have a 5 year old son.

2.  I am from Manchester, England.

3.  I went to 26 matches during the

World Cup, including the final!

4.  I have 2 brothers.

5.  I have lived in Qatar for 6 years.

6.  I have been a teacher at USI since

it opened in 2022.

7.  Seafood is my favourite cuisine. 

8.  I love playing football and recently

started to play padel twice a week!

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
I think it is so important that school and
home work together to support children.
Please do not hesitate to contact me on
Class Dojo or via email:
asif.ashraf@unitedschool.qa


